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August 9, 1979 780387

FORSGREN-PERKINS ENGINEERING, p.a.

Mr. Stan Strebel

Summit County Planning Office
County Courthouse

Coalville, Utah 84017

Dear Stan:

On August 7, 1979, an inspection was performed, at the
developer's request at Silver Springs 1A, on the water line,
under-drain materials, and the initial construction of these

systems.

The materials which were stockpiled at the time were in good
condition. Preliminary construction work was generally in
keeping with County standards. The following comments were
given to Mr. Tom Spencer and to the construction foreman, both
of whom were present during the inspection:

1. The water line should be blocked as it is being laid
if backfilling is not done immediately to prevent move-

ment occuring during backfill.
2. Greater care needs to be taken to keep dirt/rocks out

of the water line.

3. Dames & Moore has recommended a different design
of the under-drain system which they feel will function
better. Inasmuch as the approval given to the under-
drain system reguires adherance to Dames & Moore's
recommendations, we have no problem with this design
change. We have requested that 6" of additional washed
gravel be added to the drain up to the point of design

change.

Sincerely yours,

FORSGREN-PERKINS ENGINEERING, p.a.
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Klane F. Forsgre el Pel

Area Manager

¢c: J.J. Johnson & Associates
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